Friday 1 April 2022



It has been lovely to be able to have some of our parents/carers in school over the last few weeks despite the staffing challenges. We hope that the special people who came to the Pre-school and Reception events felt appreciated and loved as a result! We are very much hoping to be able to welcome parents of children across the school for other events next term.

Year Four also had an exciting day out at the Waterside Theatre in Aylesbury yesterday where they completed art activities and had a tour backstage. Thank you to Mr and Mrs Keegan and the theatre for sharing such a great opportunity with us! Year 5 and 6 have also had a visitor in school today reminding them about how to stay safe online.









Diary Dates:

Saturday 2 April, 7pm—FOSCS Race
Night

Friday 8 April—Last day of Spring Term and Doughnut collection day!

Tuesday 26 April—Children return to school for Summer Term

Thursday 28 April, time tbc —**Y2-6 Parents' Reading Information Evening**(come and find out more about how to support your child's learning in reading at home)

<u>'Value Bands' for demonstrating</u> <u>confidence have been awarded to...</u>

Reception— Iris

Year 1— Harry

Year 2— Baxter and William

Year 3— Amy

Year 4— Leo

Year 5— **Layla** (and **Pippa** for confidence from last week)

Year 6— Connie

Well done to all of you!



Reception— **Verity** for trying hard in her learning

Year 1— William for amazing RE work

Year 2— **Scarlett** for super science work

Year 3— **Macy** for excellent mark making skills in a print stencil

Year 4— **Jamie** for excellent work in maths and growing confidence

Year 5— **Arthur** for great use of maths skills

Year 6— **Lauren** for super work in maths with excellent presentation

Well done everyone!

School Jubilee celebration - On Monday 6 June, which is our first day back at school after half term, we will be holding a celebration of the Queen's Platinum Jubilee in school. Further details will follow nearer the time, but we wondered if you could help us in advance. Please could you hunt around in your photo archives and see if you have any pictures of previous jubilee celebrations, especially any that took place in the village, but any pictures at all would be great! These may have come from 2012, 2002 or even 1977! We would love to make a collection/ exhibition as part of the event.

Behaviour Awards

Reception— Eliza

Year 1— Hugo

Year 2— Florence

Year 3— Isabel

Year 4— Ben

Year 5— Maisie

Year 6— Liybah

Well done to all of you!





New DfE Covid guidance

From today, guidance on whether children should be at school if they are ill has changed again. It now reads as follows: 'children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school when they no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough to attend.'

There is no need to arrange any kind of test for your child from now on but if they were to have a positive test (LFT or PCR) for some reason, the advice for children is to stay at home for at least three days and until they no longer have a high temperature.